



SEAN - South East Area Network
KIM - Workspaces

All Sites



Infonet | My Site | Workspaces | Our Knowledge | Forms | CPS Website

SEAN - South East Area Network > Stakeholder meetings back list > Quarterly meeting with Detective Inspectors from Central Division Sussex Police Brighton police station

Stakeholder meetings back list: Quarterly meeting with Detective Inspectors from Central Division Sussex Police Brighton police station

Edit Item | Delete Item | Alert Me

Title of meeting	Quarterly meeting with Detective Inspectors from Central Division Sussex Police Brighton police station
Date	23/08/2017
MC or CC	CC
Link to document	Quarterly meeting with Detective Inspectors from Central Division Sussex Police Brighton police station
Meeting with?	Police
CPS representative	Gareth Morgan
Attachments	CC Quarterly meeting with Detective Inspectors from Central Division Sussex Police Brighton police station 28 08 17.docx

Created at 11/10/2017 10:15 by Pendry Cheryl
Last modified at 11/10/2017 10:15 by Pendry Cheryl

External Stakeholder Meeting – Attendee Feedback

Meeting Name	Quarterly meeting with Detective Inspectors from Central Division Sussex Police Brighton police station
Date	23.8.17
Attendees	G Morgan DCP RASSO DI Mick Jones / DI Lee Horner
Summary of key points discussed	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. GM introducing self and central Dis introducing themselves 2. ToR for the meetings – Informal to discuss practical issues that come up 3. Loss of the designated case workers and the impact of this on file building – particularly acute in Central where they are 20% under manpower – discuss how more robust charging decision post training on the merits based approach should see less cases being charged. 4. Update on the RASSO improvement plan and progress on the advice log 5. Issues over disclosure – training provided at earlier training day – still issues over redaction and quality of the material of relevance for the disclosure exercise. Police identified that they continue to need training on this – we will liaise to arrange that date probably with JC delivering. 6. Discussion of embedding some DSs into the unit for a couple of days to act as disclosure champions. 7. ABE – length and quality – relevance of Qs as asked and time that they take – jury disengagement from long ABEs – this is being looked at in ABE working group 8. Local protocol for third party material 9. Discussing the issue
Feedback on requested information (e.g. – if anyone was asked to provide information on a certain topic – how was this used at the meeting and what was the outcome).	<p>I provided feedback on the number of outstanding advices and where there were issues over the quality and timeliness of certain police files.</p> <p>The police acknowledged their failures over disclosure – used some emails from officers confirming that they did not know what they were doing re: disclosure – back to basics training required although Q how many more times we can provide this training.</p>
Matters to be raised at the next meeting (to be discussed and agreed by Operations Group Members at the monthly meeting).	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Progress on ABE quality issues 2. Progress on disclosure issues. 3. Completion of training from us. 4. How far we have progressed on the local protocol for third party material
Improvements agreed as part of this engagement with dates of implementation	On going

This document is to be shared and discussed at the monthly Operations Group meetings and published on the Team Information Boards.